From: Nathan Zolik

To: Bailey, Heather; PLLCApplications

Cc: Adele Zolik

Subject: 1319 Rutledge St. garage rebuild
Date: Thursday, March 3, 2022 11:00:55 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello,

We are writing to register our support for the proposed garage demolition and rebuild project at 1319 Rutledge St,
scheduled for consideration at the March 7 Landmarks Commission meeting.

We own and live at the house located immediately next door, 1315 Rutledge St. We’ve reviewed the plans and
communicated with the owner about them. We support the project.

Please confirm that our registration in support will be shared with the Commission.

Thank you,
Nate Zolik & Heather Clefisch
1315 Rutledge Street
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